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Kulpa, Sarah

From: Elizabeth B Parcell <ebparcell@aep.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 4:56 PM

To: John  Copeland (John.Copeland@dgif.virginia.gov); Norman, Janet; Bill  Kittrell 

(Bill.Kittrell@dgif.virginia.gov); Cario, Anthony (DEQ) (Anthony.Cario@deq.virginia.gov); 

matthew.link@deq.virginia.gov

Cc: Kulpa, Sarah; Jonathan M Magalski

Subject: Byllesby-Buck Study Plan Determination Clarification Filing

Attachments: 20191212_AEP to FERC_BB SPD Clarification.pdf

All, 

 

Please find a copy of a letter filed with the Commission today clarifying the discussion in FERC’s Study Plan 

Determination of the Instream flow model.  We’re hoping to minimize any future confusion.   

 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Liz  

 

 

 

ELIZABETH B PARCELL | PROCESS SUPV 

EBPARCELL@AEP.COM | D:540.985.2441  
40 FRANKLIN ROAD SW, ROANOKE, VA 24011  

 

 

 

 


